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PRAYER REQUESTS! [ SUPPORTUPDATE ~ i

-For us to boldly share the Thank you so much to all of you who have supported us in prayer
gospel and disciple people and through financial giving! God has blessed your generosity
-For our marriage and our greatly! _ _
baby For the next year before we head to Brazil, we'll continue

our ministry at camp as missionaries! | am going to continue
working in the maintenance department, working on the new

-For the Murphy House

Project, for funds and cabin and other electrical projects.
volunteers Since we'll be at camp, we will continue raising support
-For the new camp cabin through LLBC for another year. Our official support account with

Ethnos will open in April of next year, but you can begin

prOJeCt. . . supporting us now at LLBC by donating to us at lIbc.org and

-For VY'S.dom and $‘{'dance i clicking the blue “Support” button in the top right corner or

our ministry transition to mailing a check to Lake Lundgren Bible Camp N18250 Lake Lane |
Brazil in a little less than a Pembine, WI 54156, indicating that it is for Will and Elena

year Strasburg.

F.Olt TEIDER] SRR Ll (.)ur This year, we're hoping to raise $18,000 (including support
ministry a’.t LLBC and Brazil for Brazil) as we prepare for our newest member of the family and
-For the kids and leaders at for our transition to Brazil'! We have currently raised about $3,500
Sonshine Club this year towards our goal. Would you prayerfully consider joining our

ministry this Christmas through prayer and/or financial giving?

KENTUCKY MISSIONS TRIP

We went down with a team of nine others to
Kentucky to help Reach Global Disaster Relief
with repairing homes damaged by a flood two
and half years ago. This is our third trip as a
church, and God was able to use us once again
for His will and glory. For the week we were
down, we primarily worked on siding a trailer.
We took off the old, broken siding and put on
osb (there wasn’t any under the siding!) and
new vinyl siding. We also repaired and leveled
the roof, and did some electrical and drywall
work inside.

MURPHY HOUSE UPDATE

We've had a busy fall working on the Murphy House project. Thousands of holes in the exterior
logs were patched, before we sanded them and stained them. We completed almost all the soffit
and fascia work around the exterior. We re-leveled a part of the first floor and are beginning work
on the living room and laundry room. God has blessed our hands and the hands of volunteers
throughout this project! If you're interested in volunteering to help or donating to the project,
contact Marcus or Will.

cthruhisis@gmail.com | 920-585-8340



